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AUSTIN, Texas –Hurricane Harvey survivors looking for real-time information on
recovery efforts in Texas can simply follow the FEMA Harvey Facebook page.

 

The social media site, which launched Sep. 12, allows Facebook users to ask
questions and receive answers from FEMA about disaster assistance and the
recovery process. Followers of www.facebook.com/FEMAharvey can find
multilingual information and fact sheets on topics like how to apply for disaster
assistance, how to move forward in the recovery process, how federal disaster
assistance can be spent and the importance of cleaning up debris as soon as
possible.

 

For more information on Hurricane Harvey and Texas recovery, visit the Hurricane
Harvey disaster web page at www.fema.gov/disaster/4332, the FEMA Region6
Twitter account at twitter.com/FEMARegion6, or the Texas Division of Emergency
Management website at www.dps.texas.gov/dem/
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